
 
 

New CBE Board of Trustees to be Sworn In  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — The Calgary Board of Education invites you to join us for the 
swearing-in of our newly elected Board of Trustees. 
 
A brief reception will follow the swearing-in ceremony.  
 
The Board of Trustees organizational meeting will begin at 3 p.m., where a new 
Chair and Vice Chair will be elected and roles will be determined for various 
Board committees. This meeting is also open to the public and media. 
 
Event Details  
 
Date:        Friday, Oct. 27, 2017 
 
Time:        1 p.m. ceremony 
 
      3 p.m. organizational meeting 
 
Place:      1221 – 8 St. S.W., Calgary, AB 
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Oct. 25, 2017 
 
Media Relations 
403-819-2317 
 
mediarelations@cbe.ab.ca 
 
 
 

 
 


